

11th September 2025

Dear Families,

Charity Event – 17th October 3pm.

We are raising money for a charity called ELM (Every Life Matters). This is the largest hedgehog rescue centre in Devon and they are looking for funding to build a new rescue centre. To support their cause, we are holding a charity event on Friday 17th October from 3pm at school.

You can help by donating any old clothes , books or bric and brac by Wednesday 15th October and cales and yummy treats on the morning of Friday 17th October.

For more information about this charity please visit <u>ELM Wildlife Hedgehog Rescue & Rehabilitation | Newton Abbot | Facebook and https://youtu.be/Y4DBn5z8fKA</u>

We look forward to seeing you on Friday 17th October.

Regards

Ivy and Phoebe

Year 6





All Saints Marsh C of E Academy
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot
Devon, TQ12 2DJ
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org
W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



